
 

ITEM REPORT 

UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Agenda Date: 6/5/2024 

Agenda Section: Information Only 

Department Origination: Public Works 

Agenda Item: Assist City Staff with Assessing the Holiday Station Store Contamination at Excelsior and 
Hwy 371 Project Monthly Update 

Approval Required: No Action Required 

BACKGROUND 

Antea Group last sampled the monitoring wells on February 27, 2024, but a report has not been submitted to the 
MPCA yet according to the MPCA website.  A Monitoring Report was supposed to have been submitted by April 1, 
2024.  Widseth has emailed Molly Partridge at Antea Group to see what the status is regarding the report, she 
realized she forgot to submit the report and was going to submit it as soon as possible. She also said she was 
going to send Widseth additional Information on the plume but Widseth has not seen anything yet and will follow 
up with her soon.  This information will be used for the proposed projects nearby that will require dewatering. 
Widseth will review with the Antea Group on possible precautions that need to take place during the dewatering.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

COUNCIL ACTION REQUESTED 

Click or tap here to enter text. 


